To: Jay McWilliams, Superintendent, and Board of Trustees

From: Susan Bryan, Chief Financial Officer

Subject:  Consider Approval of Tax Roll

Date: December 9, 2024

Tiffany Sayles, Howard County Tax Assessor, has completed the 2024 Tax Roll as of 10/10/24

and has provided the attached information. The differences are due to value adjustments, which
could not be verified at the time the appraisal district certified the values in July.

Recommendation: I recommend that the Board approve the 2024 tax roll.



